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J. Gary Shaw of Cleburne, Texas is. Vice-President and Co- 
Director of the JFK Assassination Information Center. 	He is co- 
author of the book Cover-Up (1976) and was a consultant to the 
U.S. House Select Committee on Assassinations. 	During his 25 
years of work on the Kennedy assassination Shaw has been involved 
with numerous books, articles and films about the case. 

Larry Ray Harris of Dallas is Archives & Research Director of the 
JFK Assassination Information Center. He is co-author with Gary 
Shaw of the book Cover-Up (1976) and was a consultant to the U.S. 
House Select Committee on Assassinations. During his 15 years of 
active research on the JFK assassination Harris has been involved 
with numerous books, articles and films about the case. 

Larry N. Howard of Arlington, Texas is President and CO-Director 
of the JFK Assassination Information Center. 	An independent 
businessman, he has studied the Kennedy assassination since 1985 
and oversees daily operations of the JFK Assassination Center. 

.,,, Joe H. West of Houston is a licensed private investigator 
v  (License A-4976-7) and one of only 60 legal investigators 

certified by the National Association of Legal Investigators. He 
has worked exclusively on the JFK assassination for 17 months. 

Rev. Jack Shaw of Dallas is Executive Director of Marketplace 
Christian Network, a Dallas-based ministry involving counseling 
and consulting to the business community. 

Bernard Fensterwald of Alexandria, Virginia is an attorney in 
Washington, D.C. 	He is President and Director of the 
Assassination Archives & Research Center (AARC) in Washington, 
and author of Coincidence or Conspiracy (1977). 

John Stockwell of Austin is a former CIA official who served as 
station chief in Africa and Vietnam, and was CIA Task Force 
Commander in Angola. 	He also served on a subcommittee of the 
National Security Council before leaving the agency in 1977 after 
12 years. Stockwell is author of In Search of Enemies: A CIA 
Story (1978). 


